
3/11/1190/FP – Erection of a single wind turbine of up to 86.5m in height, 

substation, access tracks and ancillary infrastructure at Land east of 

Walkern Road and north and west of High Elms Lane, Benington for Mr. 

Andrew Bott.              

 

 

ADDENDUM 13
th
 October 2011 

 
 
5.13 Cllr Nigel Poulton (Watton-at-Stone Ward) objects to the application for the 

following reasons: 
- 860 movements of traffic would occur through the village for construction 
and delivery of the turbine; 

- There is no mention of how to cross the historic bridge in Walkern Road; 
- The turbine will be a dominant and intrusive feature in the skyline and out 
of proportion with the landscape; 

- Harmful visual impact to the natural and historic area of the Beane Valley; 
- Negative effect on Gregory’s Farm; 
- Visualisations are misleading as they show trees in full leaf. 

 
 


